
Director of CBD Initiatives –
Fransien Koegelenberg
After completing her tertiary studies and joining the Hermanus Factory Shop in 1992, Fransien 
Koegelenberg took ownership of the enterprise in 2012. The shop is in one of the busiest parts 
of Hermanus’ CBD.

Fransien’s active interest in CBD matters, as well as her strong relationships with local business 
owners, makes her ideal to take responsibility for the Central Business District Portfolio on our 
board. She is a resident of Fernkloof.

Fransien represents the CBD and business owners


